
 

 

 

 
 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please find the official request to have our account and invoice reviewed to an error in the 
reporting of our numbers from an employee that is no longer with the company. 
 
After speaking internally and reviewing the past couple years of financials, the amount submitted 
for 2015 is incorrect. The amount should have been $1,749,812.13 and not the $10M amount 
that Brad gave. With that said, I would like to begin the review process to change the amount to 
the correct amount. If need be, I can send a profit and loss statement for 2015. 
 
In addition, I wanted to confirm that Republic Steel’s N&T Railroad is still operating out of our 
Canton location. We did close our Lorain operation, but are still running out of Canton. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Bryan Boynar 
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